
 Sunday, July 21, 2024  Family Matters  Prayer  This Week  

MONDAY                                                    July 22 

9:30 am                     Men’s Prayer 
 

TUESDAY                                                     July 23 

  
WEDNESDAY                                              July 24 

9:30 am        Keenagers (55+) Summer Drop-in 

7:00 pm   Filipinos & Friends Men’s Basketball 
 

THURSDAY                                                  July 25 

3:00pm                               Prayer for Our World 

 

FRIDAY                                                        July 26 

OFFICE CLOSED 
  

SATURDAY                                                  July 27 

OFFICE CLOSED 

 

SUNDAY                                                      July 28 

9:15 & 11:15 am                      Worship Service 

10:15 am                  YA Missions Trip Info Meeting 

11:15 am                     Kids Summer Sunday School 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 
 
Our Christian Workers - Gabe 
Piska. Gabe is a Youth Support 
Worker in Edmonton with Youth 
Unlimited. SGAC is Gabe’s home 
church & his parents attend SGAC. 
 
Our Pastoral Team - Josh Palsky, 
Youth & Young Adults Pastor. Josh 
is married to Beth & they have 2 
children.  
 
Our Elders Team - Steve Medeiros. 
Steve is married to Angele and they 
have 4 children. 
 
Our Support Team - Joy Houcher, 
Administrative Assistant. Joy is 
married to Boaz. 
 
We want to pray with you. If you 
have prayer or praise requests  
contact us at prayer@sgac.net or 
fill out a Connection Card & place it 
in the offering plate. 

WELCOME PASTOR KEITH  
PICQUETTE  our new Pastor of 
Small Groups! We look forward to 
having him start mid-August. 
 
JOB OPPORTUNITY - Facility  
Assistant. Become a part of our 
Facilities team in supporting all the 
various ministry & community  
activities that take place in our 
building every week. Visit our  
website: sgac.net/JobOpportunities 
or scan the QR code to view 
the job posting.  

 

250 Century Road / 780-962-4700 / sgac.net 

  HOW CAN I SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES OF SGAC? 
        

         Cash or Cheque                                                                       

         Interac at the Welcome Center                                         

         Preauthorized Payments from your Bank Account 

         

             E-transfer Using give@sgac.net   

       Online Donations through the  

         Website (sgac.net). 

 

                Please remember to include your full name, email  

         address & envelope # on your e-transfers, online & offering envelopes. 

 Giving 

FIND OUT MORE about what’s going on 

at SGAC  

Website - sgac.net            

 

@Spruce Grove Alliance Church 

 

The Loop scan the QR code to 

subscribe to receive Pastor  

Brent’s weekly e-newsletter.  

General Fund:   

YTD General Fund Revenue (July - June 30, 2024) $1,593,049 

YTD Budget Required: (July - June 30, 2024) $1,601,687 

YTD Budget Shortfall -$8,638 

Mortgage Update:   

YTD Principal Payments $233,716 

TYD Mortgage Balance $1,416,284 

Interest Rate: 7.45% 

mailto:give@sgac.net


C h u r c h  L i f e  U p d at e s  Summer in the Psalms 

ARE YOU NEW TO SGAC? We want to help you get  
connected. Fill out a Connection Card found in the  
chair pocket in front of you and stop by the Welcome 
Desk so we can meet you & give you a small gift to  
say thanks for joining us. We hope SGAC will soon  
start to feel like home! 
 
SUMMER CHILDREN’S PROGRAMMING is available  
at the 11:15 service today for children in nursery to  
just finished grade 6. Nursery & children currently in  
the toddler room sign in outside the nursery. Older  
children will sign in at the Community Life Centre  
SGAC Kids Check in. Children will remain in the  
classes they were in all year & will move up on  
September 8. 
 
VBS REGISTRATION - Join us as we embark on “The 
Great Jungle Journey” from August 6 to 9. Register  
your 4 year olds to kids going into grade 7 today on  
our website at sgac.net/EventRegistrations or pickup  
a registration form at the Welcome Desk.  
Registration closes July 29. We are filling up quickly! 
 
VBS VOLUNTEER REGISTRATION - Thank you to  
everyone who has already signed up to volunteer at  
VBS this summer and make a difference in a child’s  
life. We are in need of:  
3 ADULT Preschool Crew Leaders 
18 ADULT Elementary Crew Leaders  
4 Adult or Youth Assistants.  
We now currently have more than 100 KIDS  
WITHOUT leaders & we expect another 30 to 50 kids  
to register in the next two weeks! Visit our website  
at: sgac.net/EventRegistrations to register to  
volunteer at VBS (Aug. 6-9). Nursery care is available  
for volunteers with children 3 & under. Contact  
Debbie for more info or visit our website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AWANA REGISTRATION opens next week, July 31  
for 3 years old to grade 6. AWANA will start on  
Wednesday, September 4. Registration will take  
place onlineat sgac.net/EventRegistrations. 
 
YOUTH WEM WATERPARK - Join other SGAC youth  
for a fun day at the WEM waterpark on Saturday,  
August 10. Bussing from the church to the waterpark 
will take place promptly at 12:30 pm. Cost for the  
day is $80. For more info & to register, visit  
our website at: sgac.net/EventRegistrations. 
 
VBS CELEBRATION BBQ - Save the date for Sunday,  
August 11. If your last name ends in A-N, please bring  
a dessert to share. If your last name ends in O-Z,  
please bring a large salad to share. More details 
coming soon. 
 
YOUNG ADULTS MISSIONS TRIP TO MEXICO MAY  
2025 – If you are age 18-28 (young married couples  
are welcome) & interested in being part of this short 
term missions trip there will be an info meeting on  
Sunday, July 28 in the Fireside Room between  
services. Deadline to apply is August 11. Go to  
sgac.net/EventRegistrations to complete a form  
expressing your interest. Someone from the lead  
team will connect with you about next steps (which  
will include an interview). For more information  
contact Jazz Linford (780-893-4939). 
 
SOLI AMBASSADORS MISSIONS TRIP - This short  
term missions trip, to encourage & bless our  
International Workers A&J, is planned for  
Feb. 18 - Mar. 9 with space for 4-6 people. If you are  
interested in being part of this team, go to  
sgac.net/EventRegistrations to complete a form.  
Someone from the leadership team will be in touch  
with next steps including a more detailed application 
form. Deadline to apply is August 31. For more  
information contact Dan Ibsen (587-599-8255). 

 
 
 
 

Join us today as Pastor Coreen Frey preaches on Psalm chapter 90 in her sermon, “The Road 
Less Traveled.”  

Sermon Notes 

 

Join us at the cross for prayer after each service. 

BENEVOLENT OFFERING - Since today is communion Sunday, there will be an opportunity for you to give 

as you leave at the end of the service. This money goes towards helping those in need in our community. 


